U.S. PROVINCIAL SHRINE CAPITAL CAMPAIGN

By God’s grace and your generosity, we are building a spiritual stronghold for the Institute in the USA.
Please consider helping us build the Institute’s Provincial Headquarters campus in the United States.
Here is the latest work being done this week:

PROVINCIAL SHRINE: %W A

This past week, workers continued to prepare for interior
construction by removing the church’s original, marble tile
sanctuary floor. The damaged floor was removed to expose
the original concrete slab, which also will be replaced to
provide a new sub floor for the Shrine’s new sanctuary,
modeled after that of St. Peter’s Basilica.

In the Provincial Headquarters building next door, repairs
and remodeling continue with the replacing of old steam
traps with new ones to improve the efficiency of the heating
system. This building is where the priests who administer
to the Institute’s entire U.S. Province both live and work
each day. Thank you for your continued support!

PROVINCIAL HEADQUARTERS:

To find out how you can help by donating to the Institute of Christ the King Sovereign Priest,
Email our Project Manager, Rev. Canon Matthew Weaver, at info@institute-christ-king.org
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